
As we begin the countdown to the end of 

the school year, many of us are already 

thinking of our summer plans.  Many 

parents have asked about ways to keep 

their students engaged during the 

summer break.  District 204 students 

will have continued access to district 

licensed math online programs (Digits for 

Grades 6-8) and (Math XL for School for 

8th Grade Accel Math and 8th Grade PA 

Math) through the month of June. 

Welcome Fischer Families!  
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S U M M E R  R E A D I N G  P R O G R A M  

TECH-TIP 

Here are three great sites to 

keep your child’s math  and 

reading skills up to speed 

over the summer: 

Reflex Math 

Khan Academy 

     Newsela 

P a r e n t a l  m e a s u r e s  t o  s u c c e s s  

S T A Y I N G  E N G A G E D  D U R I N G  

S U M M E R  M O N T H S  

Welcome to News from the Nest 2.0! This online newsletter 

is specifically created for parents by teachers.  It will serve 

as a useful tool in providing educational tips and strategies, 

as well as developing systems that parents can use to work 

with their children at home on the academic skills being 

stressed in the school program.  We hope that this 

information serves as a positive medium in strengthening 

the relationship between home and school. 

Click on this article link  from 

neamb.com, for helpful tips on avoiding 

“brain drain” during  the summer months. 

http://www.neamb.com/professional-

resources/beat-summer-brain-drain.htm 

****************************
Reminder to all families of incoming 

6th graders and 7th graders for the 

2016-17 school year: 

Students will not receive a schedule or locker 

assignment until residency is proven and the 

registration process is completed.  Please 

contact the main office at 630-375-3100 if you 

have any questions. 

Attention FALCON Parents!!! 

As a part of your child’s registration, 

be sure to complete the online verifi-

cation form, and turn in your health 

card and fee statement to the main 

office before May 26. 

Click on the link below 
to let us know that 
you’ve read our news-
letter. 

http://goo.gl/forms/qCqwYnPZJ6 

https://sites.google.com/a/ipsd.org/fischer-

lmc/unit-1 

Find out how your child can become 
a VIP in the LMC!  For more infor-

mation on the Summer Reading Pro-
gram, click on the link below. 


